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Comments: Frankly, after the loss of 28 ? horses from this herd - and the harassment of the herd itself - I wouldnt

think there would be any reason to remove any more.  But as to the number of cattle grazing in this "wild horse

territory"- there sure isnt any question as to why there wouldnt be enough forage for a few wild horses.  The

Forest Service has not done their job in managing this herd, has not investigated who has been killing wild

horses - has not followed up on these crimes in any way.  So NOW we must remove the animals from their own

territory!  I believe its past time to shut down livestock grazing allotments.  As a taxpayer, I'm tired of having to

subsidize livestock operators on our public lands and forests.  Lets remove cattle for a change - they are

responsible for the destruction.


